
                             CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY OF FAIRMOUNT       

                             NEWSLETTER 
                                                        April 2022 

DRESS TO  

IMPRESS 

4/8 Picture Day 

4/11    Pajama Day 

4/14 Spring Parties/Egg Hunts 

  

4/22    Earth Day 

             Wear Green Or  Blue! 

 

HAPPY  SPRING!! 

Spring is in the Air!!! 
April is the month of Week of the Young Child, an annual celebration of 
growth and development for preschool-aged children everywhere. For our 

staff, Week of the Young Child is a time to plan how we as educators can 

better meet the needs of your children to ensure that they look back fondly 

on their early childhood years. We are all thrilled knowing that 

Chesterbrook Academy gets to be an early chapter in the story of their 

lives. I can only hope they remember us when they someday change the 

world! Here’s what to expect during Week of the Young Child: 

 

• Music Monday – We’ll celebrate the power of rhythm and melody through 

music in the classroom. 
• Tasty Tuesday – We’ll learn about the importance of healthy eating to 

help us grow big and strong. 
• Work Together Wednesday – We’ll explore the importance of teamwork 

and community service. 
• Artsy Thursday – We’ll share our creativity by participating in various 

forms of art activities! 
• Family Friday – We’ll close out the week by shining a light on our families 

who help us to thrive! 

Thank you always for your ongoing support of our school! 

Ronni & Latifah 
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